
6. SUPPLEMENTARY REPORTS

The Chairman submitted the following supplementary reports and explained the
reasons why the items were not on the agenda and why the matters could not wait
for the next meeting of the Committee:

(a) Reference to the Environment Court on the Minister of Education’s
Decision on Designations in the Proposed City Plan

(b) Amendments to Delegations

(c) Te Runanga O Ngai Tahu Freshwater Policy

It was resolved that the reports be received and considered at the meeting of
30 March 2000.


